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Appeal of Pheng Xiong to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 1072 MINNEHAHA AVENUE
EAST.

This license is currently being worked on.  Completion is scheduled for no later than January 31, 2011.  Two
permits have already been pulled and work/remodel is going as planned.  Please allow for this appeal to be
accepted as the remodel is in progress.  Sincerely, Pheng Xiong

December 21, 2010

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Pheng Xiong to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at
1072 MINNEHAHA AVENUE EAST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered
the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal; now,
therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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